
Circular Letter No. 860 
 
August 24, 2012 
 
TO: Printing and Publishing Officials of the Federal Government 
 
SUBJECT: Rider Requisitions for Federal Labor Relations Authority “Pocket Statute”  
 
The U.S. Government Printing Office (GPO) is now accepting rider orders for the 
Federal Labor Relations Authority (FLRA) Pocket Statute, FLRA Document No. 1071A. 
The Pocket Statute is the 3 x 5” soft-bound (November 2008 edition) of the Federal 
Labor-Management Statute, including the Back Pay Act.   A printable version of the 
Pocket Statute is also available on the FLRA’s website at 
http://www.flra.gov/webfm_send/527. 
 
The estimated rider rate for this soft-bound book is $0.55 each, which applies to single 
destination, local delivery. Mailing charges, if incurred, will be added to your account.  
Requisitions should be e-mailed to requisition@gpo.gov with the Jacket Number in the 
Subject line by September 18, 2012. Please be sure to indicate Requisition No. 2-00012 
and GPO Jacket No. 375-827 on your requisitions.   
 
Alternatively, requisitions can be faxed to 202-512-1260 or mailed to Agency Publishing 
Services COMSTAT, Stop CSA, U.S. Government Printing Office, Washington, DC 
20401. Field or regional activities should coordinate their requirements with their 
Washington, DC area headquarters’ printing officers before submitting any paperwork. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your GPO Agency Publishing Specialist or call 
Agency Publishing Services Team 2 on 202-512-1239. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SANDRA MacAFEE 
Acting, Managing Director, Customer Services  
 

http://www.flra.gov/webfm_send/527

